UCL department of computer science
Monthly Meeting Log
This is a requirement by UCL that all students have a minimum of 1 meeting per month with either or both of their supervisors, of which no two consequent meetings can be on the phone/skype or email. This means that at least every other month there must be face to face meetings of some sort.
Students are asked to please complete the form each month and return to Sarah Turnbull at 1.04A 66-72 Gower Street, or her pigeon hole in MPEB, or by email, s.turnbull@ucl.ac.uk 

**If you are unable to attend a meeting at any point within a given month, please email Sarah Turnbull with details, take an interruption or study leave to avoid being marked as AWOL**

Student’s Name:

Date of Meeting:

Supervisor’s name:

Supervisor’s signature:

Notes:

